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CAMPUS RECREATION SCHEDULE  
 

September 22  
11:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
Tabata Fitness Class  

 meet.google.com/kkb-jjdq-ntd 
 
 

September 23  
12:00 – 1:00 PM  

Hatha Flow w/ Yoga Nidra Relaxation  
 meet.google.com/edy-dnqs-fvy 

 
 

September 24  
1:00 – 2:00 PM  

Fusion Flow Fitness Class  
meet.google.com/udg-kkxb-yvm 

https://concordia.ab.ca/library/about/hours/
http://meet.google.com/kkb-jjdq-ntd
http://meet.google.com/edy-dnqs-fvy
http://meet.google.com/udg-kkxb-yvm


Every year on September 30th, we wear orange shirts to honour residential school 

survivors. Orange Shirt Day grew out of Phyllis Webstad’s story of having her shiny 

new orange shirt taken away on her first day of school at residential school, told for 

the first time in May 2013. It has become an opportunity to keep the discussion on 

all aspects of residential schools happening annually. Orange Shirt Day is also an 

opportunity for First Nations, local governments, schools and communities to come 

together in the spirit of reconciliation and hope for generations of children to come. 

Phyllis published her first children’s book called “The Orange Shirt Story” which 

aims to bring communities together.  

For more Information and to Register 

https://learningcircle.ubc.ca/2020/08/19/phyllis-webstad-the-orange-shirt-story/?fbclid=IwAR35HDA_8TBaIUafpM9BaNji0bI6fSlM13Y18nrap49tAktjnYXFOSj9NkI




 

The Office of Extension and Culture is pleased to call for our 2nd year    
applications for the Concordia Connects Grant for Community and Cultural 
Engagement.   

We received 8 strong applications last year and encourage students,      
sessionals, instructors, staff and faculty to continue to apply. 

Two grants are available per year: $3000 for community engagement and 
$2000 for cultural engagement initiatives. 

The deadline for 2020 applications is November 16th, 2020, the first      
Monday after Reading Week during the Fall Semester. 

For further information, please visit: https://concordia.ab.ca/external-
affairs/office-of-extension-and-culture/awards-and-scholarships/ or     
email us at extension@concordia.ab.ca "  
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Register by emailing indigenous@concordia.ab.ca  
or sign up: https://forms.gle/N1646g1tvhwzgDBU7   

mailto:indigenous@concordia.ab.ca
https://forms.gle/N1646g1tvhwzgDBU7




THE WRITING CENTRE IS OPEN 
 

Avoid the end-of-term scramble. Get your essay  
off to a good start by booking an appointment  

at the Writing Centre today.  
 

Book an online appointment today! 

 https://concordia.ab.ca/english-conversation-club/ 

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/student-life-learning/learning-services/the-writing-centre/
https://concordia.ab.ca/english-conversation-club/


REGISTER HERE 

https://concordia.ab.ca/external-affairs/office-of-extension-and-culture/extension-programs/program-evaluation-for-professionals/







